
Whyalla Men’s Shed Newsletter May 23rd 2013 

Good morning to all, 

The steering committee met on May 16th with 8 in attendance and 7 apologies, the business 

arising is as listed below 

 Great News, we have obtained permission to meet on Wednesdays from 10.00am till 

2.00pm until our shed is habitable.  We had a team go out to the shed last Thursday to 

tidy up and all looks good for us to go.  The location is 1-3 Knight Street, Whyalla Norrie 

which is the Life Without Barriers premises.  Use the side gate on the right hand side 

when you look at the building from Knight Street.  Please use common sense when 

parking and park cars in the paddock beside their car park please. 

 The Knight Street premises will be available at other times should members request.  

This can be discussed by members on the day.  Tell your friends to come along.  

 Whyalla City Council development application approval was received on May 10th 2013 

which will enable us to utilise the old Anglican Church at 55-59 Williams Street as our 

Shed once repairs have been made. 

 Negotiations are in progress with the owner and lessee to have the premises repaired to 

a standard that we are able to begin using the premises. 

 While these negotiations are being held the lease agreement is being discussed. 

 The committee have requested six refurbished computers from a contact of Gary’s in 

Adelaide which will be collected this week. 

 We have a display for the Men’s Shed at the Whyalla Male-Out Community Fun Day on 

June 16th 2013.  We have a booth and require some more members to occupy and 

discuss with interested people. 

It’s been a pleasure to be part of this fantastic project and I thank Gary especially for the 

opportunity to do my bit.  I will enjoy my holiday and come back a little inspired as Shed 

Coordinator by your enthusiasm and dedication. 

Brian Marshall 

Whyalla Men’s Shed Project Officer 

brian.marshall2@unisa.edu.au  Mobile: 0408 849 653 
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